

City of Bainbridge Island **DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT**

July 22, 2014

Mr. Gregory Smith P.O. Box 4746 Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

RE: Bainbridge Island Permit #BLD17702SFR Extension

Dear Mr. Sweeney,

Thank you for submitting your building permit extension request. Please consider this correspondence as confirmation of a six month extension of Bainbridge Island Permit #BLD17702SFR, with the extension valid until January 18, 2015.

Please don't hesitate to contact the Department if you have any questions or need any additional information. Again, thank you for your submittal for the extension request and I hope the permit extension is of assistance.

Sincerely,

James R. Weaver, AICP CBO

In R. Um

Building Official